
 

 

 

 

 

October 13, 1995 

 

 

BY FACSIMILE & U.S. MAIL 

 

Ms. Claudia Collins 

Chief 

Information Security 

National Security Agency 

9800 Savage Road 

Fort George G. Meade, Maryland 20755-6000 

 

Dear Claudia: 

 

I am writing to follow-up on our August 29, 1995 letter, and our subsequent discussion, requesting 

that NSA promptly send its assassination records to the Review Board.  As I mentioned to you, the 

Review Board is scheduled to examine those records at its meeting on October 23 and 24.  

 

As you know, these records still have not been sent to the Review Board.  Inasmuch as these records 

were prepared months ago, we cannot understand any reason for any further delay in shipping them to 

us.  We trust that you will send them to us immediately. 

 

If the NSA wishes to present any evidence to the Review Board in support of its proposed redactions 

at the October meeting, please let me know promptly so that arrangements can be made. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

 

T. Jeremy Gunn 

General Counsel 

and 

Associate Director for Research and Analysis 

 

 


